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Hello,
 
I have lived in many cities in my life, but none have character of this great city of
Madison. Why would we want to destroy that character any more than we already
have? State Street It is a true jem and should be treated as such. I believe the
proposal to demolish the 100 block of State Street is appalling and am asking that
you deny the demolition of the buildings and Landmarks.
 
Thank you for your time,
 
Nancy Higgs
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